
La Jolla Civic/University Symphony audition applications due

January 26, 1979

Young musicians who wish to audition for the La Jolla Civic/University Symphony must submit their
applications by Saturday, Feb. 3, according to symphony sponsors.

Applicants must be at least in the 12th grade and not over 25 years of age. They must reside in San Diego
County, attend school in the county or study music in the county.

Auditions will be conducted from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. Saturday, Feb. 10, in the Mandeville Center Recital Hall
at the University of California, San Diego. Pianists will audition first, followed by contestants in the orchestral
instrument division, with vocalists competing last. Auditions are free and open to the public.

Winners will be invited to perform with the symphony, which comprises musicians from the university and from
the community. Thomas Nee, a UC San Diego faculty member, is conductor.

Applications are available at the UC San Diego music department office, 452-3229.

For information contact: Leslie Franz
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